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Galloway Township, NJ - Tuition and fees at The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will 
increase 2 percent in the 2014-15 school year, a modest increase the Board of Trustees said is 
necessary to maintain facilities and support academic excellence. 

Tuition and fees for the Summer 2015 semester will not increase, however.  

“The college is very mindful of the financial difficulties many students and their parents face, and 
we have kept this increase to the minimum required to meet our obligations in providing a 
distinctive Stockton education,” said President Herman Saatkamp. “Stockton has worked hard 
to raise more money for scholarships and provide other forms of aid, and we will continue to do 
so. In 2013-14, more than 2,100 students received a total of over $10,300,000 in financial aid 
from Stockton.”                         

Under the resolution passed at today’s board meeting, tuition for full-time undergraduates who 
live in New Jersey will increase the flat rate per semester by $79.48, or 2 percent, to $4,053.57.  
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Doctoral students who live in New Jersey will pay $627.65 per credit hour, while their 
educational and general fees will be $136.26, with facilities fees of $35.33.  
 
Summer tuition will remain unchanged at $229.09 per credit hour for in-state undergraduates, 
while their educational and general fees will continue at $123.22, with $31.95 facilities fees. 
 
Tuition during the summer for in-state Post Baccalaureate, Master’s and Post-Master’s students 
continues at the rate of $543.11 per credit hour. Educational and general fees of $129.70 and 
facilities fees of $33.63 remain the same for all graduate students. For doctoral students who 
live in New Jersey, summer tuition will remain $597.52 per credit hour. Out-of-state 
undergraduate and graduate students pay higher tuition rates but the same fees as in-state 
students at each level. 
 
Last year was the only time in Stockton’s history when the board was able to vote for no 
increases in tuition and fees. Charles Ingram, vice president of Administration and Finance, said 
at the time that was unlikely to be repeated due to mandated costs such as salary increases 
negotiated by the state. 
 
In other business, Lieut. Cynthia Parker of the Stockton Campus Police Department was 
honored as the Officer of the Year. 

“Lieut. Parker stepped up to fill the role as Interim Chief of Police this past year and did so with 
the utmost professionalism,” said Charles Ingram, vice president for Administration and 
Finance. “With positive energy and creativity, she was able to keep the department unified and 
morale strong through situations that at times required a great deal of compassion and 
strength.” 

He noted that among the many challenges was the unusually high amount of snowfall that 
required many early morning phone calls to discuss the safety of the campus community and 
their commute.  

“She succeeded in her leadership role with steadfast determination while also keeping her 
sense of humor,” Ingram said. He introduced Police Chief Greg Coffin, who presented the 
award to Parker. 

 “Although I am very honored to receive the award, I truly believe the members of our Police 
Department and the college should be recognized for the extraordinary efforts they put forth to 
keep the positive reputation and professional attitudes that our department has been known for,” 
Lieut. Parker said. “I am truly impressed by the teamwork and professionalism exhibited by the 
members of Stockton.” 
 
Lieut. Parker also successfully completed the New Jersey State Association of Chiefs of Police 
“Command Leadership” Academy this year. The course is a rigorous 14-week course developed 
through the United States Military Academy at West Point. 
 
The board also accepted $1.8 million in two grants to Stockton’s Child Welfare Education 
Institute from the New Jersey Department of Children and Families, Division of Child Protection 
and Permanency (DCP&P). The Child Welfare Education Institute provides social work 
education and professional training for current and future employees in New Jersey’s public 
child welfare system. 
-More- 
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The Baccalaureate Child Welfare Education Program (BCWEP) was funded for $743,379 to 
train eight Stockton undergraduate students, plus 27 additional students throughout the state. 
The Masters Child Welfare Education Program (MCWEP) was funded for $1,067,363 for 14  
Stockton graduate students, plus an additional 42 students throughout the state.  
 
Stockton also accepted continued funding for its multi-year grant from the New Jersey 
Department of Education to provide professional development and graduate coursework to 
teachers of mathematics in Cape May and Cumberland counties.  
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